Do you love singing? Want to help with worship at the Annual
Meeting?

The Evergreen Mass Choir is just what you're looking for!

Lead by Ben Luedcke of Seattle First Baptist, this choir wel-
comes members from all Evergreen Caucuses to join and help
us praise God through music together. They will be offering
music leadership in both worship services, including special
music in both services.

In addition to singing during worship (7-9pm both Friday, Octo-
ber 13, and Saturday, October 14), your time commitment will
include the following practices:

Thursday, October 12th, 7pm to 8:30pm in the SFBC Sanctu-
ary(if you can make this great! If not, you're still a welcome
member of the EMC!)

Friday, October 13th, 5:45pm to 6:45pm in the SFBC Choir
Room

Saturday, October 14th, 5:45pm to 6:45pm in the SFBC Choir
Room.

The Evergreen Mass Choir improves every worship service it's
been part of and we would be delighted to have YOU be part of
it. You can indicate in your registration if you would like to be
part of the Choir.




